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WHAT’S GOING ON THIS SUMMER  

MAY/JUNE 2010

MAY ACTIVITIES 
 
 Sat., May 8 at 10:00 am   
Beach Cleanup – doughnuts  
& coffee for volunteers 
 
Tues., May 11 at 7:00 pm 
Board Meeting at the 
Daly’s on Embarcadero 
 
Thurs., May 13 at 8:00 pm 
Ladies Auxiliary Meadow- 
Brook Theater Outing 
 
Sat., May 15 
Beach Cleanup if rain on 4/8 
 
Sat., May 22 at 1:00 pm 
Beach Opening - Includes   
hot dogs, chips, live music with  
Tyrone, a fishing  
tournament and a bonfire.  

ATTEND LOHA’S GENERAL MEETING – Tues., April 27 - 7:30pm at Waterford Church of Christ 
Come pay your dues and find out about the activities planned for this year. Again, LOHA’s dues are being 
kept reasonable. Boat slip assignments will be ready for the new docks.  Both membership & boat slip 
dues must be paid by May 31st. Boats cannot be put into slips until both dues & slip payments are paid. 
NEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL BOUNDARIES Grayson Elem. will not be our sub’s elementary school for 
next year. Children will attend Cooley Elem.  Grayson will be a 6th grade school. Families with incoming 
kindergartners or families that are new to LOHA with elementary school students, may want to contact Sue 
Walton, Principal or Elaine Houston, Secretary at Cooley Elem., located at 2000 Highfield Street in 
Waterford.   Phone: 248-673-0300 -  Fax: 248-674-6322 
HELP NEEDED - Lee Howell needs the help of some young men (high school age) to put down new sand 
at the beach on Saturday, May 1st. Call him at 673-8989. 

EASTER EGG HUNT WAS A HUGE SUCCESS 
 

 
 
 
 
 

JUNE ACTIVITIES 
 

Thurs.-Sun., June 3-5, 6th optional 
Subdivision Garage Sale 
 
June 8 at 6:30 pm 
Ladies Auxiliary Pot Luck 
Call Pam Pope 673-1802 for location. 
 
Tues., June 16 at 7:00 pm 
Board Meeting at the beach 
 
Sat., June 19 - 9:30 to 11 am 
Father’s Day Pancake Breakfast 
at the beach 
 
JULY ACTIVITIES 
 
Sat., July 3 at 7:00 pm 
Pot Luck Dinner & Fireworks 
 
Sat., July 24  
Italian Dinner & Movie Night

AUGUST ACTIVITIES 
 
Sat., Aug. 7 
Family Fun Day at 2:00 pm  
& Luau at 6:00 pm 
 
Fri., Aug. 20 watch for time  
Adult Bon Fire at the beach 
 
SEPTEMBER ACTIVITIES 
Sat., Sept. 18  
Chili Cook Off 
 
OCTOBER ACTIVITY 
Sun., Oct. 31 at 7:30 pm 
Halloween Costume Judging 
at the beach 
 
DECEMBER ACTIVITIES 
Sat., Dec. 11 – Christmas 
Party (time to be 
determined) 

 
  

 



THESE ARE THE PEOPLE IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD 
 

 
 

 
 

SERVICES OFFERED BY RESIDENCE OF LOHA 
 
Carolyn Andrews (674-4303) – babysitting 
Jason Babcock (248-230-6601,2) does meticulous 
   pressure washing 
Carol Leonard (420-7957) - your neighborhood  
   Town and Country Real Estate Agent 
Bob Majka (618-9652) - handyman services at 
reasonable prices.  Estimates given. 
Cliff Miller (673-8346)– scissors, knives, mower  
   blade sharpening 
Nancy Murray (674-7036) – customizes candy  
   wrappers for any occasion 
Paige Murray (674-7036) – babysitting, dog and  
   house watching 
Bryan Pope (673-1802)-1/2 hr. guitar lessons for    
   $15.00 and 1 hr. lessons for $30.00 
Cassie Stoutenburg (673-0341) is available to  
   babysit.  She is 14.5 years old. 
Nichole Daly Springall (248-599-7098) can be 
booked for Pampered Chef parties by phone or e-
mail, NicholeSpringall@yahoo.com. 
Alaina Valente (674-0795)pet sitting for vacationers 
Faith and Kimberly Woolslayer (674-1671) do baby    
sitting and pet sitting 

The LOHA Newsletter is made available in print through the Waterford Church of Christ. 

2010 LOHA BOARD
President – Gordon Woolslayer 
(674-1671) 
Vice-president – Tim Daly  
(673-7731) 
Secretary – Carolyn Bree  
(673-5347) 
Treasurer – Lynn Woolslayer 
(674-1671) 
Boating Director – Lou Tiernan 
(618-0515) 
Expeditor – Lee Howell  
(673-8989) 
Legal – Don Osborne   
(674-3690) 
Promotional – Sharon Gwin 
(674-3305) 
Social – Pam Pope (673-1802) 
Safety – Bob Majka (618-9652) 
 

OUR SYMPATHY 
Goes out to the family of 
Barb Matousek who 
passed away in March.  
She lived on Aquarina.  
She was featured in the 
Fall/Winter of the 2007 
LOHA Newsletter. 

Pictures for the 
website are sent to 
Bethany Neldrett, at 
webmaster@lohpa.com. 
Newsletter input should 
be given to Carolyn Bree, 
673-5347. 

     Tim and Terissa Daly have lived on Embarcardo for 25 years.  They bought 
the home from Terissa’s parents, who lived there for 5 years.  Both Tim & 

    Terissa are graduates of Waterford Schools.  Tim graduated from 
    Waterford Twp. HS (where Kroger now exists on M59 & Crescent Lake  

Rd.) in ‘72. Terissa graduated from Kettering in  ’73.  Terissa also went to 
to Grayson Elementary, as did their children and now their grandchildren. 
Their daughter Nichole and her husband recently purchased a home in the 
subdivision. Tim is a communication field technician. Terissa is a vocational 
counselor with Michigan Vocational Rehab.  Tim and Terissa met at a  
wedding in ’73 and were married in ’74.  They reared two children, Nichole 
and TJ, here. Nichole and TJ each have two children.  The youngest for 

each is one year old and are only two weeks apart.  Tim and Terissa enjoy taking them and their 
siblings down to the lake.  You can see the whole family parading down to the beach.  The Daly’s house 
is full of toys for the two toddlers as well as the two older grandchildren.  Living by the lake and having 
beach and boat access has been a plus for this family.  Tim and Terissa also enjoy golfing, boating and 
the beach activities.  Tim is vice-president of the Association.  He has held this position before, as well 
as those of president and expeditor.  Terissa has contributed as secretary and treasurer.  They stated 
that the good neighbors that they have are also valued.     

ITEMS FOR SALE 
Work out bench with leg 
extensions, bar 
attachement, weights & 
more.  Good condition, 
$50.00.  Call Rebecca 
Gwin at 760-5645. 
HUG A VET shirt that 
supports our veterans can 
be purchased for $15.00 
from the Osbornes.  Their 
phone number is 674-
3690. 

 

Raffle prizes are needed for this 
summer’s beach activities. We will 
provide free advertising for you and 
your business.  Call Carolyn (673-
5347) to donate. 

New boat docks will be installed shortly.  Raising the prices 
of boat slips over the past few years enabled the Association to 
purchase them and have the old docks removed.  This year the 
cost of a slip went down by $100.00 to $200.00.  Watch for 
information about a boat dock party to celebrate this event. 


